
Assalaamalaikum PARENTS! 
 
 

This was a great week with your wonderful children. The kindergarten 
students practiced writing letters, numbers and shapes! They have begun 
learning the sight words and Insha’Allah everyday will be learning more. 

The kids are growing smarter everyday Masha’Allah. 
 
 
The morning assembly has been very good this past week. The kids arrive 
on time, line up nicely and quietly walk to the classroom. I am very pleased 
with them and please keep telling your children to be quiet in the school’s 

hallways because other classes are going on.   
 
 
As a reminder, there is Pizza and breadsticks for your child to purchase on 

Mondays and Fridays. Both pizza and breadsticks are 1$. The snack 
program has begun and a milk and a snack is given to your child daily, if 

they do not have their own snack.  
 
 

Please continue to read to your child everyday. They present the stories 
everyday to one another. It is going very well! Thank you parents because 

you are helping our children to be EXCITED about reading!  
 
 
ALSO, if you can kindly give your child a shirt to wear for painting so that 
we can begin painting in art class. 
 
 

Thank you again parents for your time, patience and support. If you have 
any questions, feel free to contact me on the Remind App.  

 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! Insha’Allah see you Monday :-)  
 


